
A note from Pastor Owen… 

E. Stanley Jones, the American 

missionary, points out accurately that 

a Holy Spirit-less Christianity is a 

devitalized Christianity…It is sub-

Christian.  Jesus’s distinctive baptism 

is the baptism of the Holy Spirit and 

power.  We need inner reinforcement.  

We need the baptism of the Holy 

Spirit to effectively live this life.  Jesus 

never baptized people with water.  He 

saved himself to give the baptism of 

the Holy Spirit.  In the baptism with 

water we surrender our sins.  In the 

baptism of the Spirit we surrender 

ourselves.  One is negative, the other 

is positive.  In surrendering ourselves 

we put ourselves at the Spirit’s 

disposal.  Empty of self…filled with 

the Spirit.  That’s God’s plan. 
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Sunday at Valley Church… 
 
Services at 9:00 & 11:00 am 
Rev. Matthew Koshy will be speaking this morning.   There is a 
supervised Mini-Kids Centre for children under 2 years.  Nursery 
facilities available to mothers with babies.  
 

Join us for a coffee & cookies on the patio!  
Join us for coffee on the patio after the service today…a 
great chance to meet a new friend. 

 
Library Book & Bible Sale – The library is holding a not-for-profit 
Book & Bible Sale today in the lobby.  Cheques accepted.  Please talk 
to the librarian for special requests or additional copies of Bibles of 
books.  Carol Ann Collins 778-338-4353. 
 

This week at Valley Church… 
 
Young Adults Group (18-25)  
6:00 pm on Monday evenings at 3510 Robinson Road.  For info, 
contact Eric & Edina at  604.442.4673 
 
ESL (English as a Second Language) 
7 pm on Monday evenings.  For info call Kay (604)986-2932 or 
Elaine (604)986-4288.  
 
SOUL TREK (for youth) 
7 pm on Tuesday evenings .  Contact Tim Shaw at (604) 980-0307 
for further info. 
 
Intercessory Prayer Group 
Tuesday mornings at 9:30 am in the nursery -  If you are a part of the 
Valley Church family, you are invited to join this group to pray each 
week. If you have a prayer request, please fill in the enclosed prayer 
card. The group also appreciates hearing about your answers to 
prayer!  
 
Mom’s  Morning Out - Thursday mornings from 9:00 to 11:00 am 

resuming on September 13th.  If your Thursday mornings are free 

and you would like to connect with other women, feel free to join us!  

Childcare is provided. For info, contact Kristina at 

kristina_kurtz@hotmail.com  

Grief Share – Saturday mornings at 10 a.m.  Registration Fee - 

$21.00.   This week’s video is entitled “The Journey of Grief”. Contact 

Lillian Gorrie at lgorrie@shaw.ca  

What’s happening at Valley Church? 
 
Check out Valley Church on our website & Facebook!  Keep up to 
date with what’s happening at Valley Church by visiting us on 
Facebook or checking out the new look on our website at 
www.valleychurch.ca 
 
Celebrate Recovery will be re-launching Open Meetings on October 
18th at 6 pm.  Phone Karl or Louisa at 604 984-0719 for details. 
 

Send in your photos!  Please share some of your special 

summer moments with us by emailing us your favorite 

family photos to use in the bulletin and on our website. 

CONNECTIONS  Ministry 
We’re always in need of volunteers to work with our Connections 
Ministry.  Contact Marcel or Katie if you are interested. 
 
Children’s Christmas Musicale Practices starting soon! Weekly 
practices will start on Sunday, October 14th from 2:30-4pm.  If you 
are in kindergarten & older and would like to be involved, talk to 
Kristina of Mel.  Cost - $5. 
 
All Ages Corn Maze coming soon!  We’ll keep you posted! 
 
Rosario Strings will be doing a concert at Valley Church on Sunday, 
October 14th at 7 pm.  Tickets will be available next week for $10.  
Talk to Alvin & Susan Relleve for information. 
 
Join us for prayer!  We will be having an all-church prayer meeting 
on Wednesday, September 18th in preparation for our fall campaign 
starting in October…THE 30 DAY CHURCH CHALLENGE! 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Photos on cover (clockwise from top left) – Kevin, Caleb & Ethan Podmore on 

a bike ride; Kevin Drolet and the Eldred ladies (Verna, Isabel & Kim) cheering 

for the Lions; Mel Sanderson, Brenda & Trevor, Abby & Sarah Stich with their 

friend, Mickey at Disneyland; Austin & Jordan Kurtz in a dune buggy on the 

beach at Florence, Oregon; Marcel & Kristina Kurtz on vacation in Oregon. 
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